
Reverend Kevin Maloney, Pastor           �

Deacon Anthony Paratore�

Deacon Robert Connelly 

Saturday�Vigil  4:00pm at St. Patrick and St. Brigid�

� � � �  5:15pm at St. Charles�

� � � �  �

Sunday  � �  8am at St. Patrick and St. Brigid�

� � �         10:30am  at St. Charles�

� � � � � �

Monday, � � Monday morning Mass will begin again 

on September 12; 8am at St. Ann’s� � � � �

Tuesday, � � 8am Mass at St. Ann’s�

Wednesday,  � 8am at St. Patrick and St. Brigid�

Thursday, � � 8am Mass at St. Ann’s�

�

Beginning October 1, 2022, Father Kevin will hear 

confessions on the first Saturday of the month from 3:15

�4pm at St. Patrick and St. Brigid’s Church�

�

�

St. Charles�St. Ann  �

Monday� Friday    9am to 3:00 pm�

315�468�1803�

Fax Number  487�6312�

4461 Onondaga Blvd. Syracuse, NY   13219�

www.stcharles�stanns.com�

Email  stcharles.stanns@gmail.com�

�

Faith Formation  �

315�468�1803 or 315�475�2185�

315�468�1803 for K�8�

sguglielmi@syrdio.org for grades 9�10�

mosullivan@syrdio.org for grades K�8�

�

St. Patrick and St. Brigid  �

Monday�Friday    9am to 2:00pm�

315�475�2185�

216 N. Lowell Ave. Syracuse, NY  13204�

www.stpatricksandstbrigids.org�

Email  stpatssyr@syrdio.org�

�

                          THE LINKED PARISHES OF          

ST. CHARLES– ST. ANN AND ST. PATRICK AND ST. BRIGID 

                      September 11, 2022  

�

Blessed are you, Lord God,�

Creator of body and mind and heart;�

you have sent the Spirit of wisdom and knowledge�

to guide your people in all their ways.�

At the beginning of this new school year,�

in this time of uncertainty and anxiety,�

we implore your mercy.�

Bless and protect our students, teachers,�

staffs, and their families. �

Give wisdom to the decision makers,�

be they in our schools or in our homes.�

Expand the horizons of our minds,�

and deepen our commitment to seek�

the truth of your ways.�

Enliven our faith to reach out to those in need,�

particularly those isolated and lonely.�

In these days when so much has changed,�

help us to trust in the love of your Son Jesus,�

our Divine Teacher, who is the same�

yesterday, today, and forever.�

Amen.�

��

Happy School Year!�

 



PLEASE PRAY FOR THOSE SERVING IN OUR MILITARY �

Matthew Locke, Andrew Ayres, Joseph Perry, Packy Guy,  Andy Bryant, 

Joseph Coppo, Owen Alberts, Dave Saxton, David Kaminski,  Michael 

Pizzari, Ryan Alberts, Seth Hatcher, John Rozyczko, John Rozyczko, II�

Donna Adams, Mary Aigeltinger, Sarah Albright, Phil Allen,   Teresa 

Barndollar, Edward Bargelski, Tom Baumann,  Phyllis Behan, Ralph 

Bellinger, Joseph Bertalli, Jane Benson,  Msgr. Larry Bordonaro, Eileen 

Boutin, Briana, Cristen Brophy, Jennifer C., Guisseppe C.,Sophia Grace 

Castrilli, Joseph Castrilli, Larry Chalk, Anna Ciccarelli,  Christopher 

Clemons, Infant Sloane Clucas,  Denise Corcoran, Loretta Corcoran, 

Mary Courcy, Abby Cronin, John Danaher, Bill Darmody, Sally Daugh-

ton, Pat DeNeve,  Jim DiPaola, Moe Donohue, Michael Dowe, Helen 

Driscoll, John Drury, Christine Edinger, Stever Effler, Kay Ellis, Sally 

Ennis, Karl Esmark, Dan Fahey, Carol Ficarra,  Mary Fox, Shawn Gar-

land, Gabby, Teresa Gelormini, Anne Gerega,  George Ginnopolus, Mi-

chael Goodyear,  Carol Grayson,  Bill Gunter, Chris H., Doug Hague, 

Jack Halpin, Dennis Haney, Dylan Patrick Healy,  David Hill,  Timmy 

Hogan, Kara Horvatch, Michael Hrab, Cathy Hubert,  Holli Johnson, 

Chris Jones, Judy,  Connor Karlovitz, Joe Kane, Tommy Kearney,   An-

gelo Kelly, Dorothy Kenyon, Christine Kleberg, Ted Kocienski, Kathy 

Kotz, John Krell,  Christine LaPage, Siobhan Leonard,  Hal Lockwood, 

Jeffrey MacCollumm, Mary Marcellus, Abby Marcely, Eli Marposon, 

Margaret Marposon,  Virginia Martens, Sister Maureen Mastine, Ron 

Metzger, Antonette Milazzo, Kathleen Missert, Rosemary Monticello, 

Beverly Morgan, John Morse, Dr. James Andrew Mosey, Mike and Leah 

Nosowski, Joan Olin, Michele Dubois Payne, Arlene Peck,   Donna Ma-

rie Pirro, Rocco Pirro, Bob Pray, Edward Purcell,  Angela  Ranalli,  Bill 

Rezak, Marcia Rhinehardt,  Jane Rickert, Patsy Rogge,  Lois Roy, Frank 

Sacco, Josephine Saccone,  David Sauer, Sister Mary Ellen Shirtz, Dan 

Schmidt, Karen Schmidt, Kimberly Schoemann,  Jenien Seib, Paul W. 

and Janet Seville, Pat Sheehan,  Annette Sitnik, Laurie Smiley,   James 

Spinoso, Jr., Catherine Spinoso,  Christine Stepien,  Mike and Gerri 

Strojnowski, Mark Sunderman, Mary Lynn T.,  Paul Talbot, Norma Tay-

lor, Brandon Thomas, Peggy Tracy,  Makenna Grace Turner,  Mary Jo 

Weinheimer, Peg Welch, Patricia Shea Wheeler, Carmella White, John 

P. White, Gerald Wickert,  Rich Worden, Msgr. Robert Yeazel�

 �

Please pray for the sick of our Parishes�

T�� �����	 
���
��
 �� S�. C�����
�S�. A�� ��	 S�. P������ ��	 S�. B����	�

Heavenly Father, through the Sacred Heart of your Son, Jesus, we pray for 

our brethren with serious medical problems and for those among us who 

suffer from age-related disabilities.   Amen. 

�

�

�

�

MONDAY, September 12;  MASS AT ST. ANN’S�

Reading:  1Cor11:17�26,33/Lk7:1�10�

SA 8am� Parishioners�

� � � � � � � � � � � � � �

TUESDAY; September 13; MASS AT ST. ANN’S�

Reading:  1Cor12:12�14,27�31a/Lk7:11�17�

SA 8am    James Gilheney by Gilheney Family�

� �           � � � �     �     �     �  �

  �

WED., September 14;  MASS AT ST. PATRICK’S�

Reading:  Nm21:4b�9/Phil2:6�11/Jn3:13�17�

SP 8am    Joseph Sheehan by Family�

� �     Thomas Diana by Brian Hayes�

�   �     Louis Jones by Family�

� �     Patricia Revere by Pat Holliday�

�

�

THURSDAY, September 15;  MASS AT ST. ANN’S�

Reading:  1Cor15:1�11/Jn19:25�27�

SA 8am    Jane Welch/birthday by Barb Welch� �

� � � �

�      �

SATURDAY, September 17; �

Reading:  1Cor15:35�37,42�49/Lk8:4�15�

SP 4pm     Deceased members of Caggiano Family by 

Family�

� � �  Joseph Hayes by Peg and Paul Henson�

�

SC 5:15pm   Thomas Hearn by Family� � �

    �       ��    Jaclyn Rogers/32nd anniv. by McGrath   

� � �    Family� �

� � �

� �

SUNDAY, September 18;  Catechetical Sunday�

Faith Formation begins!�

Reading:  Am8:4�7/1Tm2:1�8/Lk16:1�13/�

SP  8am� Butch Driscoll by Family�

� � � Joanne Cowlin by Family�

�

�

SC 10:30am Rose Bouchard by Antoinette Bordonaro�

� � � Deceased members of Gaines/Seibert �

� �      Family by Mike and Flora Gaines  �

� � � � � � � � � �

� � � � �

Prayer Requests�

�

 Would you like us to pray for your intentions?  

Prayer requests can be emailed to Sister Eileen 

McGrath at   emcgrath128@gmail.com.  Your requests go 

directly to the Blessed and Broken Prayer Group who will 

pray for your intention.  All prayer requests are held in con-

fidence and are known only to the prayer intercessors.   �

   �

“Do not worry about anything, but in everything  by prayer 

and supplication with thanksgiving let your     requests be 

made known to God.”� � � � � � � �

� Philippians  4:6�



      St. Patrick’s and St. Brigid’s Food Pantry is at  501 Avery Ave. �

 

 

 

 

Eucharistic  Ministers 

Saturday , Sept. 17   4pm  Michael Goodnough 

         Thomas Hayes 

         Sarah Fisher   

  

Sunday, Sept. 18     8am Michael Goodnough 

         Colleen McConnell 

         Jim Sheridan 

 

 Lectors 

Saturday, Sept. 17   4pm  Miles Bottrill 

          

 

Sunday, Sept. 18    8am  Jim Kelly 

 

���������	
���������
������ � � � � �����

����������	
������
�����	�
�����������������������

�

St. Patrick and St. Brigid Hope Appeal Assessment 

This weekend begins our 2022 HOPE Appeal.  Our assessment is 

35,669.15.  This is an increase of 976.10 over last year.  As you know 

our assessment is based on our parish regular income.  It seems like 

everything has been increasing from groceries to gas, just to name a 

few common items.  Unfortunately that is the same for the many 

services that are offered through the HOPE Appeal.  This year the 

HOPE Appeal requirement is back to normal.  We will be expected as a 

parish to pay our full assessment.  The full amount of our 

assessment is due by December 31, 2022.  That gives us only 16 

weeks.  If each family gave a donation to HOPE Appeal of $70. which is 

roughly $4.38 per week we would definitely meet our goal.  This is the 

same equivalent to a cup of coffee from Dunkin or Starbucks, and 

less than a pint of Guinness from a local establishment, just to put it 

into perspective.   

Thank you for all your continued support and generosity. 

Father Kevin 

Our Faith Formation Program will begin on Catechetical Sunday, NEXT 

SUNDAY!! The combined program of St. Patrick and St. Brigid and St. 

Charles-St. Ann will be from 9:15-10:15am on Sunday mornings to 

make a smoother transition to the 10:30 Mass following class.  

Grades 7 and 8 will meet at the 9:15-10:15 timeslot for a more middle 

school vibe.   

Confirmation 1 and 2 will meet from 11:30-12:30 on Sunday mornings. 

  We especially are in need of grade  7 and 8 

catechists 

If you would like more information, please contact    

 Michael at 315-475-2185 or Maureen 315-468-1803. 



 

O Lord, seize us with your power and light, help us to 

protect all life, to prepare for a better future, for the 

coming of your kingdom of justice, peace, love and 

beauty.   Praise be to God . 

Amen  

                                         (Laudato Si’, 246) 

 

  

A Family Perspective  

 

Parents are like that shepherd in 

 today’s gospel for they don’t give up and can’t rest if 

one of their children has wandered away. A parent’s  

persistent love provides a glimpse  

of the unconditional love for  

each of us by God, Our Father.  

A parent is a window to the divine.  

 

 by Bud Ozar  

 

Beginning September 12, Monday morning 

Mass will resume at 8am at St. Ann’s.   

Welcome Back from Summer! 

Beginning October 1, Father Kevin will be 

hearing confessions on the first Saturday of 

the month 3:15-4pm at St. Patrick and St. 

Brigid’s.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday, September 16th 

7pm in the media room at St. Ann’s School.   

All are most welcome!! 

 

St. Marianne Cope parish and the Lakeland Seniors are co-

sponsoring a special event.  On Wednesday, September 14th, Deacon 

Dan Reynolds will be at Our Lady of Peace Church in Lakeland to give 

his “Divine Comedy” presentation.  Deacon Dan is an artist and 

cartoonist, whose cartoons are a regular feature in the Catholic Sun.  

He has taken his Divine Comedy presentation throughout the diocese 

and Central New York.  The show is open to the public and will begin 

at 6:30pm at the church.  



St. Charles�St. Ann�

2022�2023 FISCAL YEAR COLLECTION REPORT�

� � � � � � Actual             Budget�     donation�

Year to date�� �   63,876.00� � 43,575.00    �

 �

September 4� �     6,115.00�    �   6,945.00�

September 11� � �    �     �          6,945.00     �

September 18� � �             �  �    6,945.00�

September 25� � �    �     �   �    6,945.00�

 �

Online for Sept.��     4,018.00           8,850.00�

 �

Collections YTD       74,009.00� �  80,205.00�

�

Bills Paid this week: � � � � � � �

Payroll� � � � � � � � � � �     4,264.56�

Skurpski A/C                                                                560.00�

Verizon                                                                         423.36�

M.E. Burgess & Co.                                                       94.88�

ACS Technologies                                                         82.50�

Interfaith Works                                                             50.00�

�

�

� � Thank you for your continued generosity!�

 

Eucharistic Ministers     

Saturday; Sept. 17 5:15pm     Patty Popp, Chris Robinson 

 

Sunday;    Sept. 18 10:30am     Jerry Danaher, Kathy DeSanctis 

                

 Bishop Ludden Minister     Jo Schmidt 

Lector 

Saturday; Sept. 17   5:15pm  Maureen Hartnett   

    

Sunday;    Sept. 18 10:30am  Enzo Carr 

St. Charles-St. Ann Food Pantry     

   Most needed items:  The social workers from many of the schools we assist are in real need of 

socks for elementary school aged kids.  

We are also in need of toothpaste and deodorant (men and women’s)   

  For the first two weeks of September candles have 

been lit for God’s blessings on a new school year                 

    for Madison and Sarah Prowak  

                     by Grandma 

 For the first two weeks of September candles have been lit 

          In loving memory of Ann Melillo and Mary Ballard by  

                                       Mary Lou Prowak 

  For the month of September  candles have been lit  

              in loving memory of Phil and Ida Corso   

            by Kathy and Denny 

Respect Life 

The following is a statement from Kristen E. Curran, director of 

government relations for the NYS Catholic Conference. 

“New York is the undisputed abortion capital of the country, where 

virtually no New Yorker has to pay for an abortion.  Abortion coverage 

is mandated in all commercial insurance plans without any copays, 

and NY is one of the few states to use taxpayer funds through 

Medicaid to provide full coverage for abortions.”  

”Now some officials want to make abortion a tourism industry, for out 

of state residents.  This is appalling.”  

“We believe the state should focus on its own residents and making NY 

a more welcoming culture for women in crisis pregnancies who would 

choose to keep their babies if only they had the supports and 

resources they deserve.” 



Holy Hour of Mercy 

Please join us on Thursdays for recitation of the Divine Mercy Chaplet 

at St. Ann’s Church.  Every Thursday at 3pm we pray for the residents 

of Francis House.   

The Rosary will be recited after morning Masses during the week.  

Consider staying and praying the rosary for peace.  

The Blessed and Broken Prayer Group will be 

not meeting for in person prayer yet.   However, 

prayer intercession never stops!  Please 

continue to send your prayer requests to Sister 

Eileen at emcgrath128@gmail.com 

****The Tuesday Prayer Group will resume meeting 

this Tuesday, September 13th at St. Charles,  3pm 

The first Thursday Holy Hour will resume on October 6th.  6:30pm at 

St. Ann’s Church. 

 

Calling new Altar Servers:  We would like to have more altar servers 

at each of our weekend Masses at St. Charles-St Ann’s so we are 

inviting more youth to join this wonderful ministry.  As we have said so 

many times, it is always a privilege and an honor to serve at the altar 

and we are very grateful that so may of you do this with such 

dedication and devotion.  Please contact me if you are interested and 

we will set up the training sessions.    Anyone who has made his/her 

First Communion is more than welcome to serve beginning in third 

and or fourth grade and to serve right up to until graduating from 

high school.  **Servers, we are starting up our “Catch ‘Em Being 

Good” prize each month as well as other awards/events again.  Also, 

as you know, we have a tradition here at St. Charles-St. Ann’s of 

awarding a scholarship to those who start serving soon after First 

Eucharist and remain serving through high school graduation and/or 

who elect to enter another parish ministry after receiving 

Confirmation in tenth grade and remain with that parish ministry until 

graduation.   

Please contact me at 315-468-2283 if you are interested in serving.  

God’s Blessings,   Dc. Tony 

To all Eucharistic Ministers and Lectors at St. Charles-St. Ann, 

Fall is a time of changes, and since I have been doing the schedule for 

Eucharistic Ministers and Lectors for ten years. (I started when I was 

in my 20’s), I think it’s now time for a change.  Peg Dwyer has 

graciously volunteered to do the schedules.  (She will include her 

contact information on the new schedules.)  I have been so blessed to 

have had these years working with all of you.  Your faithfulness has 

been inspiring for everyone in our parish.   

My prayers and thanks to all of you. 

Mary Lou Paratore   

In My Father’s Kitchen is excited to announce we will soon be opening 

our faith-based residential home, Life House.  This transforming 

program is for women who want to escape human trafficking and the 

trauma that has entangled their lives.  Life House offers 2 women a 

rent-free home to reside in with 24/7 staff to assist them as they 

learn about the power of freedom and love in Jesus Christ.  Dealing 

with their soul issues the Life House staff will work toward helping 

these women learn to live and dream again.   

We need Christian women willing to become a part of the Life House 

Resident Advocacy Team.  There are full-time and part-time shifts 

available.  We are looking for women who have a heart for our Life 

House residents, and who have a heart for God and believe in God’s 

power to transform lives.  

Those interested in more information about the position or who want 

to apply can go to the IMFK Life House job posting on Indeed.com 

https://www.indeed.com/jobs?q=in%20my%20father%27s%

20kitchen&1-Syracuse%2C%20NY&vik=d125a1488fO4497f 
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MAKE MORE POSSIBLE.
solvaybank.com

MEMBER FDIC

ALL FORMS OF  
INSURANCE
Nick Masterpole 
 Carl Masterpole 

 315-473-9622
1524 W Fayette Street, Syracuse, NY 13204

Fax 315-473-9623

Tindall Funeral Home Inc.
1921 W. Genesee St.

315-468-5521
Family Owned & Operated
www.TindallFH.com

2718 James Street
Syracuse, NY 13206

Phone: 315-463-0621
Fax: 315-463-7703

e-mail: karl@lutzmonuments.com
www.lutzmonuments.com

Commercial & Residential
Sales • Service • Installation

315-437-7194
www.cooneyair.com

2516 LODI STREET
SYRACUSE, NY 13208

5298 So. Terry Road, Suite #3, Syracuse, NY 13219
Gerald F. Danaher, DDS

General Dentistry
Phone: 315-468-3327 • Fax: 315-468-3144

Continued cheerfulness
is a sign of wisdom.

Slainte!

THE BLARNEY
STONE INN
314 Avery Avenue

Syracuse, NY 13204
(315) 487-9675

www.grafelectric.netwww.grafelectric.net

315-387-9988315-387-9988
Email: Email: cgraf@grafelectric.netcgraf@grafelectric.net

QUALITY ELECTRICAL SERVICEQUALITY ELECTRICAL SERVICE

COMPETITIVE PRICESCOMPETITIVE PRICES

PARISHIONERPARISHIONER

Quality Service Since 1987Quality Service Since 1987

Contact Manuelo West  
to place an ad today! 
mwest@4LPi.com or  
(800) 477-4574 x6301
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Edward J. Ryan 
& Son

Funeral Home
 Chad M. Ryan,
Jillian A. Ryan

3180 Bellevue Avenue
Syracuse, NY

(315) 468–3443

Parishioner Owned  
& Operated

315-488-0921
1841 W FAYETTE STREET  

SYRACUSE, NY 13204

315-468-5108
nina.purhenn@brookdale.com

Now an all-inclusive community

BROOKDALE
BELLEVUE
Assisted Living  
and Alzheimer’s  
& Dementia Care

351 Main Street, Phoenix  
315-695-3376

9562 Main Street, Brewerton  
315-676-2333

5425 W. Genesee Street, Camillus  
315-468-0616

www.sweetwoodsmem.com

Since 1949

488-3164
104 Myron Road

www.samraoflorist.com
In Your Community for Over 60 Years

Phone   468-1512
2001 Milton Avenue Solvay, New York 13209

Air Conditioning • Brake-Electrical Cooling
NYS Safety Inspection • Goodyear Tires

Emission Service

GARCIA’S
AUTOMOTIVE

SERVICE

2208 W. Genesee Street
Syracuse

204 W. Seneca Street
Manlius

(315) 468-6281

5431 W. Genesee St.
Camillus, New York 13031

(315) 487-2412
www.BuranichFH.com


